You Are Welcome
To Join Us
At The:

Sponsored & Conducted By:
Grace Baptist Church of Mohawk
In Coordination With
Child Evangelism Fellowship
Phone ~ 326-2362

Time:
Thursdays: After School - 3:15

Dates:

Fall Club: Thursdays
September 6 - November 29

Spring Club: Thursdays
February 7 - April 25

Place:
Weston Elementary

Who Can Attend?
Good News Club is open to all boys and
girls between the ages of five and
twelve, regardless of religious
background. Parents are always
welcome & encouraged to attend the
club with their child!

What Is Good News Club?
An Exciting, Fun-Filled Hour With:
~ Dynamic Bible Lessons
~ Creative Learning Activities
~ Inspiring Missionary Stories
~ Meaningful Songs
~ Life-Changing Scripture Memory

How Will The Club
Benefit Your Child?

Your Child Will Learn:

* Respect For Authority

* Moral Values
* Character Qualities
* Biblical Principles
* The Good News Of Jesus Christ!

Will Your Child Be Safe?
The Good News Club staff bave
received specialized training and
carefully screened with background
checks through Grace Baptist Church
and Child Evangelism Fellowship
Ministries.

Hope To See YOU At Good News Club!

For More Information: www.growatgrace.org/good-news-clubs



IMPORTANT INFORMATION CONCERNING PICK-UP OF YOUR CHILD

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Your child should be picked up at the Polk Street entrance as soon as possible after the club ends, at 3:715. Good
News Club teachers and helpers are not able to remain at the school too long after the club ends. We are asking for two
Emergency Contact Persons if you or your designated party cannot arrive within this time period. If your child attends an
after-school daycare, please contact them to see if later pick-up arrangements can be made for club days. Thank you.

Parental Permission Form
To Be Returned To Homeroom Teacher
(Note: Child Cannot Attend Without Signed Permission Form.)

{Child’s Name} has my permission to attend the Good Check here if you give
News Club on Thursdays (when held) after school until 3:15. (There will be no permission for your child to
clubs on holidays or vacations. The Fall Club will run from September 6 - be included in club photos
November 29. The Spring Club will run from February 7 - April 25.) I for promotional purposes.

understand it is my responsibility to pick up my child after the club is over.
Check here ONLY

if your child stays _ Check here ONLY if your
Parent / Guardian Signature Date for an after school child walks home.
program.
CHILD INFORMATION
PLEASE PRINT
Child’s Name Birthday Age
Address City State Zip
School Weston Elementary School Homeroom Teacher Grade
Parent / Guardian Home Phone
Dad’s Work Phone Mom’s Work Phone
Emergency Contact Person Phone
Emergency Contact Person Phone
Child’s Allergies (Peanuts, Chocolate, Ftc.) Email
Church Pastor

The Following Persons Are Allowed To Pick Up My Child In The Event I Cannot: (Please Include Phone Numbers Below)

1) 2) 3)

This Program Is Not An Activity Of This School Or The School District. Permission Slip Valid For Entire 2018 - 2019 School Year.



